Penollar, Krisha

From: Leslie Mills

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 12:43 PM
To: Penollar, Krisha

Subject: Re: 747 Dana St

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

Hi Krisha

From what I see of the Aug 24 meeting the council approved studying the possibility of a Parking garage in lot
5. This does not mean that a garage will be built. My comments remain the same objecting to the project until a
new parking garage is built and the height is reduced to two stories max as is consistent with the neighborhood.
Leslie Mills

On Wed, Dec 8, 2021 at 7:48 AM Penollar, Krisha <Krisha.Penollar@mountainview.gov> wrote:

Hi Leslie,

My apologies on this. | am confirming receipt of your objections to this project. | will send you the agenda and meeting
link with additional information regarding the project once it is online.

| do want to note that on August 24, 2021, City Council discussed a new parking garage on Lot 5 in Downtown. You can
find additional information regarding those considerations in the agenda at the following link:
https://mountainview.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. The item discusses locations, funding mechanisms, future parking
supply, and overall framework of building a new garage. This is listed as Item 7.3 Downtown Parking Garage
Framework. If you have any specific questions regarding the new parking garage, let me know.

If you have further questions or concerns with the project, we can also have a phone call to discuss items regarding the
project’s parking and design proposal.

Thank you,

Krisha Penollar, Associate Planner
City of Mountain View || Community Development Department

(650) 903-6306 || krisha.penollar@mountainview.gov






